Mr. Kenneth Whyte

Editor-in-Chief

National Post

300 - 1450 Don Mills Rd.

Don Mills, Ont.

M3B 3R5

18 November 1998

Dear Mr. Whyte:

On November 9, we forwarded a letter to the letter page about a November 2 reference to Poland's alleged "long history of attacking and murdering gypsies."  (A copy is enclosed.)  

To date we have not seen a correction even though "facts" such as these are easily verifiable.  Will something be run or does "political correctness" preclude this?

Has the National Post joined the Ontario Press Council yet?  We're anxious to hear from you.

Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
